Robert Winslow

I feel that WADOE should not request or support any changes to the Np rules for WA Forest
Practices. Changes to existing rules are not needed, are overly burdensome to forest landowners,
will negatively affect the entrainment through increased conversions, conversions will increase road
densities and stream siltation and non-point toxic inputs with Washingtonians and aquatic life
moving backwards. Stop the insanity of any new Np rules with additional burdens before it is too
late and Washington is harmed.



